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1621 COLLINS AVENUE
MTAMI BEACH, FLORIDA 33139

SECURITY: OFFICE:
oo5) 672-0282 (305) 672-6839

Miami Beach, July I 2020

To: Mayor Dan Gelber
Members of the City Commission
City Of Miami Beach.

Dear Mr. Gelber:

The Georgian Condo Association has received a number of complaints
from our residents about the loud music coming from the gBeach Latin
restaurant
The complaints state that the music is so loud that is intemrpting the
ability of residents to sleep and also conduct daily activities.
At night the music does not stop until the restaurant closes . Of course
now due to the current curfew the music stops at 1Opm but again restarts
when they open.
We respectfully request that Code Enforcement ensure the noise level is
in cornpliance with city noise ordinances

Sincerely,

@*d4@,rura"d
The Georgian Condominium
Association, Inc.


